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5th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Year 11 Leavers Package Options 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide you with information regarding the Year 11 Leavers 
Package options. 
 
Year 11 Prom: 
The Year 11 Prom will take place at Wilton Hall, Bletchley on Thursday 11th July. It promises to be a memorable 
event for our students as they celebrate the culmination of their journey through secondary school. 
 
Leavers Book: 
A special Leavers Book will be available for purchase, featuring your child's journey from Year 7 to Year 11. 
This keepsake will be a wonderful way to cherish memories and you can collect it on results day to ensure it 
includes coverage of the Prom. 
 
Leavers Hoodies: 
Students have the option to purchase Leaver's Hoodies, with the freedom to choose the colour and an 
appropriate nickname for the back. It's a fantastic way for them to commemorate their time at school. 
 
Year 11 Portraits: 
A professional photography company will be capturing a Year 11 portrait on Wednesday 24th April. Further 
information regarding the option to purchase these portraits directly will be shared after this date. 
 
Leavers Day: 
We will organise a special Leavers Day for students to have their shirts signed and to bid one last goodbye to 
Year 11. The date for this event will be confirmed soon. 
 
Action Required: 
To facilitate the organisation of these packages, we kindly request you complete this Google Form, indicating 
your preferences, by Friday 9th February. The form includes pricing information for each component of the 
Leavers Package. 
 
Once all responses are in, we will be able to confirm bookings and pricing.  We will then contact you after half 
term with full payment details for your chosen package. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to us. We appreciate your cooperation in making 
the Year 11 leavers' experience as memorable as possible. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss G Kenneford     Mrs J Goodger 
Head of Year 11     Assistant Head of Year 11 
gkenneford@buckinghamschool.org   jgoodger@buckinghamschool.org  
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